
 
From: Tony Barton [mailto:tbarton@westongov.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 6:56 PM 

To: mertman@westongov.com 

Subject: RE: Landfill tour 

 
Marty, 
I did see that in the paper, but haven’t been notified by the city.  I have doctor appts that day, so won’t 
be able to make it. 
 
Tony 
 
From: mertman@westongov.com [mailto:mertman@westongov.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 5:04 PM 
To: tbarton@westongov.com; thunt@westongov.com; rrossman@westongov.com; 
blambert@westongov.com 
Subject: Landfill tour 

 
According the current issue of the Newsletter Journal (March 26, 2015), the Mayor of Newcastle 'has invited county 
leaders and others interested in learning about the city's present operation to attend an informal tour of the landfill this 
Friday afternoon."  According to the paper, there will be a tour starting at 3:30 pm though 5 pm on March 27. 
  
Perhaps you all have received an invitation but I have not at this time.  Just in case you might fall into the same 
category as me, I thought I would pass this info along. 
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